From: Coomer, Kevin@CHP <KCoomer@chp.ca.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 12:59 PM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Cc: CHP-701_AA_Desk; Neumann, Tim@CHP; Enciso, Blanca@CHP; Klingenberg, Greg@CHP; David
Athey

Subject: FW: 063 — BE. - SCH# 2018061064- Environmental Document Review - Due to Lead by 04/27/20

Attachments: Scan SCH 2018061064 Beechwood Specific Plan Templeton 740.pdf; Area-Section EIR RESPONSE
CHECKLIST.DOCX

Good afternoon,

| have reviewed the attached environmental impact documentation and have corresponded with the City Engineer for
the City of Paso Robles, Mr. David Athey. Although this project would definitely create an increase in traffic congestion
in the area and local community, | have reviewed the complete Beechwood Draft Environmental Impact Report, and
have determined the planned traffic engineering modification requirements contained in the project proposal would
adequately mitigate these increased traffic concerns.

With that, | have determined there to be no impact to the Templeton Area’s local operation and/or public safety by
SCH 2018061064.

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns.

Thank you,
. Governor’'s Office of Planning & Research
Kevin
APR 07 2020
Lieutenant Kevin Coomer, Commander
’ STATE CLEARINGHOUSE

California Highway Patrol

Templeton Area
101 Duncan Road
Templeton, CA 93465
(805) 434-1822 — Office
(805) 835-1761 - Cell

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is
prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.

From: Enciso, Blanca@CHP
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 3:49 PM
To: Neumann, Tim@CHP <TNeumann@chp.ca.gov>
Cc: Coomer, Kevin@CHP <KCoomer@chp.ca.gov>; CHP-701_AA_Desk <701_AA_Desk@chp.ca.gov>; Klingenberg,
Greg@CHP <GKlingenberg@chp.ca.gov>
Subject: 063 — BE. - SCH# 2018061064- Environmental Document Review - Due to Lead by 04/27/20
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Good afternoon,

Special Projects Section (SPS) recently received the referenced “Notice of Environmental Impact” document from the
State Clearinghouse outlined in the following Website:

https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2018061064/2

Due to the project’s geographical proximity to the Stockton Area, please use the attached checklist to assess its potential
impact to local Area/Section operations and public safety.

CC to Division FYl only
Please feel free to e-mail me if you have any questions.

Thank you!

Kind Regards,

Blanca Enciso

Special Projects Section-063
Transportation Planning Unit
California Highway Patrol
Office (916) 843-3365



